
 

Date: 5/3/18 

 

Subject: Discontinued 8345 series options 

 

 

 

Due to history of low volume demand, E-T-A will be discontinuing specific options on the 8345 series 

circuit breaker effective September 21, 2018. 

 

Attached please find documents that outline: 

 

• those options that will be discontinued  

• five year history of purchased product by Digi-Key of effected part numbers 

• listing of all active part numbers on record at E-T-A that carry a discontinued option 

 

Please contact me with any questions. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 
 

John Guetens 

N.A. Channel Sales Manager 

john.guetens@e-t-a.com 

860-205-9688 
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